
Dear Parents/Guardians       

 

On Thursday 10th April, all classes from Nursery to Year 6 will be invited to take part in this 

year’s Easter Bonnet Parade! It will be held in our school hall during the afternoon. Each 

participant will get the opportunity to ‘hop down’ our catwalk and some may even be interviewed 

over the microphone to talk about their creation.  

 

We encourage the children to help in the making of their bonnet and appreciate that this type of 

event can be stressful for the parents but just go for it!!! ☺  

 

 Each class will choose two winners:  1). the staff choice     2). the children’s choice 

The class teachers will be keen to hear all about the making process and their judgment will take 

into consideration the efforts of the child. Everyone who joins-in will be awarded with a treat as 

they will have given their time to creating what is sure to be a fun-filled, ‘eggstravaganza’ of an 

afternoon! 

 

It is with regret that we cannot invite parents to the parade as we’re sure you can appreciate that 

we simply do not have the space to accommodate everyone. However, look out for our 

photographs on Facebook and X (Twitter). 

 

Mrs. Haslam (co-ordinator of PSHE)  

 

 


